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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

IMPORTANT- CLASS Photographs  
 

Monday 2nd December  is going to be a very busy day, particularly for our 

photographer. He/she will be arriving early to set up their equipment in the hall in 
preparation for a prompt start.  
 
The photographer will be taking individual photographs throughout the morning 
Please complete the form if you DO NOT wish your child to have a school photo or If you 
wish to have a photo taken with siblings that are in school,  
 
If you wish to have a photo with siblings that are not at our school, we will be offering this 
from 8.30am -9.00am.  
  
The form needs to be returned no later than Thursday 28th November, otherwise we will 
assume you are happy to have your child in their class photograph. 
  
Thanking you for your support 
 
 
Mr J Harrison  
 
Headteacher 

 
Individual School photographs 2024 

 
Child’s name ………………………………………………..   Child’s class………………… 
 

I DO NOT want my child to have a school photo 

I also wish to have a photo with siblings in school  
 
Name of sibling and class……………………………………………………………………. 
 
I wish to have a photo including siblings that are not at this school and will arrive at 
school at 8.30 to do this   
 
Signed  ………………………………………………………………………… (parent/carer) 
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